
OS-2A (12-15)  

 
 

 

Vehicle Inspection Division | 1101 South Front Street | Harrisburg, PA 17104 | 717.787.2895 | http://www.dmv.pa.gov/ 
 

 

 

          
  

ATTENTION: Safety Inspection Schools, Emissions Schools and 
Quality Assurance Officers 

SI23-01         Vehicle Inspection Division Training Bulletin                July 2023 

TOPICS IN THIS BULLETIN: Adjustment of Minimum Waiver Expenditure for Emission 
Inspection 
 

 
Adjustment of Minimum Waiver Expenditure for Emission Inspection 
 
Effective September 1, 2023, the minimum waiver expenditure for an emission inspection will increase to 
$450.  Additionally, the minimum waiver expenditure will be adjusted annually thereafter in accordance 
with 67 Pa. Code § 177.282.   
 
Please note that this change will be made to the training material and available on our website beginning 
September 1, 2023.  Any existing printed material will no longer be current after the change, and as such 
should not be used. 
 
Schools should begin educating new emission inspectors about this upcoming September 1, 2023 
change during any classes conducted from this point forward. 
 
Questions regarding this change should be directed to Kim Piazza Smith, Training Coordinator, Schools 
and Instructors Unit at 717-783-5841 or kpiazzasmi@pa.gov. 
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